
From the 23
rd

 to the 27
th

 of January, we had the opportunity to participate in one of the 

biggest MUNs in the world, HMUN, taking place in Boston. We were able to represent 

Tunisia during this very impressive experience. Some of us represented Morocco within the 

General Assembly, dispatched in several different committees, and some were in the 

Specialized Agencies, where they were only 15 delegates. We spent from 4 to 8 hours 

debating with up to 200 people from all over the world all representing different countries. 

During the trip and stay in Boston, all the HMUNers really bonded, and I would consider this 

experience as one of the best I have ever lived, and even though we had to work really hard it 

was really interesting to know more about the different topics that our chairs had come up 

with. 

We actually started working on these subjects at the beginning of the year, as soon as we 

entered the group. It took a lot of hard work and determination. The club met every 

Wednesday afternoon to continue and keep up our work and research. The work that had to be 

done included the hunt for sponsors that would agree to give us some financial aid to make 

the trip possible, the administrative paperwork, and everything that makes you stress before 

and during a trip. 

This once in a lifetime experience has taught me to learn a bit more about the world around 

us, and if you want to join the club, remember that your English doesn’t have to be perfect, 

neither does your knowledge of the current geopolitical events and issues, or of the MUN 

rules. You can learn by practicing and getting involved as much as possible, with motivation 

and dedication. 

Eleonore Katz 


